
From: Dusty Pilkington
To: Keli Bender
Subject: RE: SP-16-00004 Brownlee
Date: Friday, June 30, 2017 11:36:00 AM

Thank you!
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Keli Bender [mailto:krd.keli@fairpoint.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 10:16 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: Re: SP-16-00004 Brownlee
 
On 6/30/2017 9:04 AM, Dusty Pilkington wrote:

Keli,
 
Greetings. As you may have heard, Jeff Watson is no longer with the County. I have
taken on some of his projects. Below is a link to a short plat we are trying to finalize,
and I wanted to make sure the Reclamation District has reviewed it and given their
blessing.
 
SP-16-00004 Brownlee
 
Thanks,
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
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Dusty,
All of the KRD irrigable acres are on Lot 1 of the Brownlee short plat, so KRD will
not require that the General Guidelines be met. If Mr. Brownlee subdivides further,
and splits up the irrigable acreage, then the KRD requirements will need to be met.
Let me know if you need anything further.
Keli


